Termination of Pregnancy Bill 2018 Submission No 746

Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence Prevention Comr

From:

Sent: Monday, 3 September 2018 10:16 PM

To: Health, Communities, Disability Services and Domestic and Family Violence
Prevention Committee

Subject: Submission re the new Abortion Bill in Queensland

Dear Committee representative
| am a uni student who is very concerned about the new Abortion Bill being considered for Queensland.

| find it all too distressing to write about, as | cannot understand how any mother or doctor could ever condone the
process of abortion on an innocent baby.

Life is precious, and this bill takes all this preciousness away. How can we make laws that do this? It goes against a
loving mother’s care for her child in every way.

Please reject all of this bill as it is proposed, and please strongly encourage all Queenslanders to care for their
young, whether they are born or are yet to be born.

Thanks so much for your consideration and understanding.
| find this a very distressing topic, but need to make a stand that this bill is very wrong.

Kirilee Waddell






